
From: Stephanie Miller
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL]647 Arden Park
Date: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:47:50 PM

Dear HDC  Commissioners and Staff,

Wood windows and doors that match the dimensions and mimic those that were originally built with the house will
be a vast improvement to the glass block windows and metal double doors that are currently in place at 647 Arden
Park.   Vinyl replacement windows ﻿however do not restore the character of this historic house  that stands out so
prominently at the eastern entrance to the Arden Park East Boston Historic District.   The application for installation
of vinyl windows should be denied.

Stephanie Miller

Sent from my iPhone
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clicking links.
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